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Dear Brookfield Families, 
 
In light of the recent public suicides, we are providing you with Tips for Parents and Educators 
regarding the prevention of youth suicide from the National Association of School Psychologists. 
 
Please call us if you have any concerns about your child. Our educators are always at the ready, 
prepared to support the children. Importantly, we encourage students to Say Something 
immediately if they see or hear of behavior that raises concern. All members of our community, 
students, staff and parents, should report concerning behaviors immediately, including those on 
social media. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. John W. Barile 
Superintendent 
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